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Dear Mr Winwood

Cadia East Project
Blayney Dewatering Facility Modification

l refer to your recent letter seeking comments from Industry and Investment NSW
(l&I NSW) on the Environmental Assessment (EA) lodged by Cadia Holdings Pty Ltd
for the modification of its project approval for the Cadia East Project 'Blayney
Dewatering Facility'.

l&I NSW has reviewed the EA and is satisfied that the current dewatering facility and
the proposed modification does not impact on responsibilities under the jurisdiction of
I&I NSW.

I&I NSW have no recommended conditions of approval for the proposed modification
to the dewatering facility.

Yours sincerely
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